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Principal’s Message 

Happy New Year to you all!  
It’s great to be back in school after the 
Christmas break with everyone feeling 
refreshed and raring to go in terms of 
learning and making progress. As well as 
this we have an exciting range of 
opportunities, competitions and challenges 
which help to support healthy and active 
lifestyles and great experiences for pupils 
throughout the Academy. As always I 
would urge you to check the website and 
our Twitter page to keep updated with 
news and events. 
I look forward to a successful Spring term 
and keeping you informed of all the 
exciting things going on here in school. 
 
Liz Latham 

Dates for your diaries:  
School open to children   7th January  
Pizza Party     16th January 
F2 Local area walk   16th January 
Yr 5 Leicestershire Cricket  
Taster Day    30th January 
Yr 1 Botanical Gardens  12th February 
Yr 2 Conkers   17th March 
 

 

 
Class Assembly Dates 
Here are the class assembly dates for you to 
plan ahead! Class assemblies are always on a 
Wednesday at 2.50pm in the main hall.   
Shaun Tan   15th January 
David Walliams  22nd January 
Roald Dahl    29th January 
Roger Hargreaves  12th February 
Oliver Jeffers  4th March 
Valerie Thomas  18th March 
Eric Carle   1st April 
Mini Grey   6th May 
 

Next Week – advance warning! 
We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 
for pupils to support Project Hive – a local 
group who are raising funds in order to re-
open the Eco House after it’s lengthy closure. 
We are charging £1 to allow pupils to come to 
school in non-uniform and are very much 
hoping to raise over £400 to support this 
brilliant local cause. Please see the information 
below to further support Project Hive: 
 

 

We want our school to be a place where 

we are safe: to learn, have fun and 

work hard. A place where we are kind 

and mindful of everyone and have 

positive attitudes for our bright futures. 
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